
MESSAGE FROM GS IRTSA TO JAC & STAFF OF RCF 

 

Congratulations to the JAC RCF for successful culmination of negotiated 
settlement with the local adm. on the burning issues before the staff of 
RCF. 

This is also a victory of the unity of the workers and Supervisors which they 
have projected during the struggle in the recent past. 

However, the bigger challenges are now ahead of us to pursue the Railway 
Board to withdraw it's most unjust order to restrict the Incentive Bonus to 
70 % instead of existing average of nearly 110%, increase the targets 
substantially and that too without providing the requisite staff even for the 
existing Target. 

Hope the Board will see logic in the pleadings of the JAC and of RCF Adm.    
accept their genuine demands and withdraw their unjust orders. 

We wish all the success to the ongoing struggle of JAC RCF and assure 
continued support of IRTSA - both at local and National levels in the 
struggle ahead. 
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GS IRTSA 


